
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
NOTICE CORRECTION 

PUBLIC HEARING  

 

There will be a Public Hearing in regard to the “One and Six Year Road Plan for 

Washington County.”  The meeting is to be held on Tuesday February 28, 2023 at 6:00 

p.m. in the basement meeting room at the Washington County Court House, Blair, 

NE.  Discussion will be held on improvements to Roads and Bridges in Washington 
County for the coming year of 2023 and future projects for the next six (6) years.  This 
meeting is open to the public and comments are welcomed.   

 
Barbara Sullivan, Washington County Clerk 

 
 
 

 
 


